
From: Hendrick, Mark <JMHendrick@dew.sc.gov>
To:  

Date: 5/18/2018 9:31:20 AM
Subject: South Carolina’s Employment Situation April 2018

Attachments: April 2018 Press Release FINAL.pdf
Cheryl statement_April_2018.pdf

Members of the General Assembly,
 
Please see the attached jobs numbers for April and accompanying statement by Director Stanton. Please let me know 
if we may ever be of assistance to you.
 
 

 

Mark Hendrick
Director of Governmental Affairs
South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce
P. O. Box 995
1550 Gadsden Street
Columbia, SC 29202
Desk: (803) 737-0089 | Cell: (803) 319-4462
Fax: (803) 737-2629 | Email: mhendrick@dew.sc.gov 
Visit us on the web | twitter | facebook
 
 

This SCDEW e-mail transmission, including any attachment(s), is intended only for the originally named recipient(s) and may contain information 
that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this transmission in error, or are not the 
named recipient(s), please notify the sender by reply e-mail, then delete & destroy the message and any attachment(s). Failure to comply with the 
preceding policy may result in federal or state prosecution.
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